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April 10, 2020 

 
NOTICE 

 

All concerned are hereby informed that the University of Delhi vide its 

notification dated 9th April 2020 has notified that all the University 

Examinations (Theory and Practical) which were scheduled to be held in 

May/June 2020, of the students of Regular colleges, School of Open 

Learning, Non-Collegiate Women Education Board and Ex-Students have 

been postponed till further notice/order and the various Date-Sheets issued 

in this regard, stands withdrawn. The fresh Date-Sheet for all University 

Exams shall be notified later. 

All concerned have been further requested to stay connected to the 

University Website (www.exam.du.ac.in) for latest updates and that the 

Examination may be rescheduled at short notice. 

 

 

Sd/- 
Dr.Sanjeev Kr. Tiwari 

Principal (Actg.) 
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